
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO UNDERTAKE A FUEL LOAD/RISK REDUCTION 

BURNING OPERATION IN HERMANUS (FERNKLOOF NATURE RESERVE) 

 

 WHERE:  The intended burn area is between Fir Avenue and Fernkloof Drive, Hermanus 

 WHEN:  Between 19 - 29 July 2021 
 

Days for burning have not been confirmed and will depend on favourable weather conditions closer to 
the time.  
 
Affected parties will be notified 24hrs prior to the prescribed burn operation being undertaken.  

 
For any queries, please contact Tarron Dry (Environmental Manager - Biodiversity Conservation) on 

tdry@overstrand.gov.za or 028 316 3724 / 083 366 9490.  

For more information regarding the burning operation please contact Angelo Aplon (Assistant Fire 

Chief) on aaplon@overstrand.gov.za or 028 313 8980 / 079 507 7297. 
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